Antoinette Pancaro

From: North Stonington Rec

Sent: Thursday, February 01, 2018 1:51 PM

To: Antoinette Pancaro

Subject: Recreation Commission Regular Monthly Meeting

Hi Antoinette,

The Recreation Commission Regular Monthly meeting scheduled for tonight (February 1st, 2018} has been
cancelled due to the conflict with the North Stonington Town Meeting that has recently been scheduled for
this evening. The Recreation Commission will instead have a "Special Meeting" on Thursday February 8th,
2018 at 6:15 pm at the Holly Green Recreation office.

Regards,

Thomas Fabian

North Stonington Recreation Director
(860) 535-2162

|- 633 3%

LS



